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Greetings from our President  
Dan Abenaim  

Cause	and	effect?	
	
I	really	enjoyed	the	October	demo.	Adam	Adkison,	a	young	
local	artist,	painted	a	sunflower,	oil	on	canvas,	with	
spectacular	results.	He	was	fast	and	super	effective.	I	
learned	a	lot!	But	I	noticed	that	we	had	about	22	members	
in	attendance	and	we	had	many	more	when	our	demos	
were	at	the	senior	center.	It	could	not	be	because	of	the	
quality	of	the	artists	because	Mary	Lynch	has	organized	a	
great	program,	so	I	thought	it	might	be	a	consequence	of	
technology.	In	person	there	was	no	do	over,	but	with	zoom	
we	tape	the	demo	and	put	it	on	the	website	so	that	you	can	
watch	at	your	convenience	just	like	TV	and	DVRs.	So,	what	
do	you	think?	Should	we	continue	to	zoom	and	record	or	
should	we	get	back	to	in-person	demos	only?	Let	us	know!	
	
As	you	know,	this	past	year	we	have	stepped	up	our	
activities	with	more	and	longer	events.	That,	in	turn,	has	
stressed	our	capabilities	and	overwhelmed	the	volunteers	
who	make	things	happen.	It	is	not	sustainable	without	
changes!	We	would	rather	not	do	less	so	we	are	going	to	
investigate	how	much	help	we	might	get	from	technology.	
For	instance,	can	we	buy	an	integrated	membership	
management	system	to	streamline	and	simplify	the	hard	
work	we	go	through	to	enable	the	fun	we	have?	I’ll	be	
leading	a	small	team	to	evaluate	the	possibilities	and	if	you	
have	any	recommendations,	or	if	you	want	to	help	with	
the	evaluation,	please	let	me	know.	
Dabenaim1@gmail.com	
	
In	the	meantime,	we	continue	to	do	more.	The	Fall	Show	
next	weekend,	will	last	Saturday	and	Sunday	and	will	
focus	on	Art.	We	have	a	goal	to	display	100	paintings	and	
photographs,	a	100-piece	tiny	art	gallery	and	50	bin-art	
pieces.	On	the	Commons	the	Friends	of	the	Library	will	
sell	Art	books.	We	also	will	offer	our	always	popular	bake	
sale	and	raffle.	As	usual,	we	owe	huge	thanks	to	the	show	
committee:	Joyce,	Hedy,	Jane,	Bill	and	Bill,	Beverly,	Maya,	
Beth,	Ann,	Sheila	and	all	the	other	volunteers	who	make	
the	event	possible.		
So,	tell	your	friends	and	families,	come	enjoy	the	show	and	
don’t	forget	to	attend	the	opening	reception	on	Friday	
evening.	
	
Have	a	wonderful	Holiday	Season	
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Sheila Falco has a display at the Stoneham Library for the 
month of November, 2022. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	 	 	 	  
Abstract Watercolor, Gouache on 

Panel  
Presented by 
YoAhn Han 

Thursday, November 17, 2022 
7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

 (via ZOOM) 
	

YoAhn Han is a Korean painter based in Boston whose work 
is a visual dialogue between suppression and desire, a duality 
which speaks to both his experience of cerebral arteriovenous 
malformation and to his bifurcated cultural identity. 
 
He received his MFA 2D at Massachusetts College of Art and 
Design, and obtained a Bachelors of Fine Art from the School 
of the Art Institute of Chicago (SAIC). YoAhn’s work has been 
shown internationally in the United States, South Korea, and 
the Netherlands. Recent solo shows include “Botanical 
Rhapsody” at Chase Young Gallery in Boston, “Metamorphic 
Desire” at Essex Art center, “My Princess, Bari” at ARTMORA 
Gallery in New York, “Alluring Confinement” at the Artlery 160 
in Boston, and Enchanting Box in Seoul, Korea. His work has 
also been exhibited in several group shows including 
“Summer Palette” at Chase Young Gallery in Boston, Seventh 
Juried Exhibition at Prince Street Gallery in New York, ART 
BLOSSM Exhibition at ARTMORA NJ, and Sanqtuary at 
Distillery Gallery in Boston. 
 
YoAhn has also participated in the annual MassArt Auctions 
and the 2016 Busan international Art fair. 
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Editor’s Note:  
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome a new 
member to LAG. She has agreed to replace Ulkiye Karaman 
as contact person for Wakefield Cooperative Bank. Her name 
is Carmen Arnone. Welcome to LAG, Carmen and thank you 
for stepping in. 

 
Newsletter Postings 

Contact:  Bev Tomasello, Newsletter Editor at 978-587-2884 
(leave a message) or send an email to 
b_tomasello@comcast.net with your exhibit information.  
 
Please contact me if you know that a member is seriously ill 
or has passed away: a get well or sympathy card will be sent. 
 
DEADLINE for the January 2023 newsletter submissions:  
December 20, 2022. 
	



	
Order	of	events	for	ZOOM	Demos: 

	
6:45	–	7:00	PM	 Sign	in	for	the	meeting	and	socializing	time.	
7:00	PM	 President’s	announcements,	welcome	and	

introduction	of	the	demonstrator.	
7:15	–	8:15	PM	 Demonstration	by	artist.	All	participants	

muted.	
8:15	–	8:30	PM	 All	are	unmuted	for	questions	and	answers.	
8:30	PM	 Thank	the	artist.	
8:30	–	8:45	PM	 Post	meeting	socializing.	
 

2022 Calendar of Demos and Events 
 
November 17 YoAhn Han  Abstract Watercolor,            
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Gouache on Panel 
	
*Note: Due to Covid-19, upcoming demonstrations will be done 
via ZOOM. 
  

ARTISTS EXHIBITING IN THE NEXT MONTHS 
Kendall Inglese’s paintings will be on display at The Savings 

Bank, So. Lynnfield from November 1 to December 2. 
’s paintings will be on display at Wakefield Cooperative 

Bank from November 1 to. 
Irina Burban’s paintings will on display at North Shore 

Bank, 32 Main Street Branch from October 29 to November 30. 
She is a member of Peabody Art Association. 
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LAG members having art exhibits and would like the 

information posted to Instagram, please contact Sheila Falco 
via email sfc0224@gmail.com or by phone at 978-852-4864. 

 
Please contact:   
Carmen Arnone for Wakefield Cooperative Bank at 781-324-
7874 or carnone@comcast.net 
Pat O’Connor for The Savings Bank at 978-887-6624 or 
ptoco@msn.com 
Frank Tomasello for North Shore Bank at 978-587-2884 or  
f_tomasello@comcast.net 
To display art at the Lynnfield Public Library, contact Pat Kelly, 
kelly@noblenet.org.	 
To display at the Lucius Beebe Memorial Library, Wakefield, 
contact Karen	Stern,	781-246-6334,	ext.	6569	or	
Stern@Noblenet.org.			
To display art at the Stoneham Library, please contact Maureen 
Saltzman, 781-438-1324, saltzman@noblenet.org. 
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Long time LAG member. Virginia Dodwell now resides 
at Port Healthcare Center in Newburyport She enjoyed 
the camaraderie of LAG for so many years. Please feel 
free to send her cards and well wishes to her son’s 
address which is Wayne T. Dodwell, 3 Lancewood 
Drive, Amesbury, MA 01913 and he will see that she 
gets them along with the Newsletters. She still enjoys 
reading them and hearing from old friends. 
 
 

 

 
Photos of Adam Adkison’s Demo 

 
 
 
          

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


